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MEMORANDUM

The City of
OKLAHOMA CITY

Council Agenda
Item No. IX. AN

8/29/2023

TO: Mayor and City Council

FROM: Craig Freeman, City Manager

Project Agreement with Oklahoma Department of Transportation, State Project J3-6374(004)AG, 
State Job No. 36374(04), Project PC-0648-II, Pedestrian and Bike Improvements, NW 23rd Street 
from North Western Avenue to North Broadway, $1,264,518. Wards 2 and 6.

Location:
NW 23rd Street from North Western Avenue to North Broadway Avenue

Background:
This 2017 General Obligation Bond project provides for pedestrian improvements, signal 
improvements, sidewalk improvements, and bike lanes along NW 23rd Street from North Western 
Ave to North Broadway Ave.

The project agreement is a partnership between the City of Oklahoma City and Oklahoma 
Department of Transportation to design and construct the project. The design will be provided by 
the City, and the construction will be overseen by ODOT utilizing funds from a Surface 
Transportation Block Grant – Urban Areas (STBG).

Construction is scheduled to begin in Spring 2024 and be completed in Summer 2024.

Engineer:
Halff Associates, Inc.

Estimated Construction Cost:
Total Estimated Construction Cost  $6,322,591
Federal Share ($5,058,073)
City Share  $1,264,518

Source of Funds:
2017 General Obligation Bond Authorization, Proposition No.1 - Streets, Section D, Bond No. 
D.3., Project No. PC-0648-II, 2023 Sale – Public Works Department – Street Resurfacing – GO 
Bond Listed Projects –NW 23, Western to Broadway– Non-Capital Construction (003-2238-
3305001-LISTD-B1701040003-52044007)

Review:
Public Works Department

Recommendation: Agreement be approved.


